
 

 
 
 
 

Meet the Teacher – Visit the Classroom Term 1 

Dear parents/caregivers, 

After the success of our open classrooms in 2022, we would like to continue this being a 

consistent way for our community to connect to the school and strength the partnerships 

between the classroom and home. 

This year each grade/stage will run an open classroom each term. They will rotate the day of 

the week each term as to give as many families as possible the opportunity to attend. In Term 

1, this will give parents an opportunity to meet their child’s teacher and have an insight into 

the learning that occurs in the classroom for your kids. Parents and carers will have the 

opportunity to explore their child's classroom, participate in a variety of class activities and 

learn from the classroom teacher about the processes and procedures of your child’s class.  

The open classrooms times and dates are as follows for Term 1: 

Date Week Stage/Grade Time 

28.02.23 6 Stage 3 10.00 – 11.00am 

07.03.23 7 Stage 2 10.00 – 11.00am 

15.03.23 8 Stage 1 2.00 – 3.00pm 

04.04.23 11 Kindergarten 2.15 – 3.00pm 

On the day a staff member will be greeting visitors at Gate A, which will be open 5 minutes 

prior to the commencement of your child’s session. Please remember all visitors must sign in 

using the QR code which will placed on the wall at Gate A. 

We look forward to having our wonderful parents and carers take part and enjoy meeting 

their child’s teachers as well as gaining an insight into the amazing things that are being 

achieved by your children! 

Adam Wynn        Shanan Wood 

Principal        Assistant Principal 


